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2018 B. C. Building Code 
 

Please note that all permit applications 
received on and after Monday 
December 10, 2018 will be reviewed 
and processed under the 2018 edition 
of the B. C. Building and Plumbing 
Codes. 
 
Permit applications that could be 
reviewed under the 2012 B. C. Building 
and Plumbing Code must be accepted 
by Planning and Development Services 
Front Counter Staff before the close of 
business on Friday December 7, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


